
CLOVERDALE FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE 
 

The December 12, 2022 regular meeting of the Cloverdale Fire Protection District Board 

of Directors has been canceled.  Regularly scheduled board meetings will resume on 

January 9, 2023 at 6:30 pm via teleconference (dial in number 1-978-990-5000; access 

code 628387#) 

 

 


